
IPA NEWS

ELECTION OF THE IPA COUNCIL AND PCICPHS REPRESENTATIVES

As prescribed in the by-laws of the Association and the Permanent Council for the
Organization of the International Congress of Phonetic Sciences, nominations to elect the
new IPA Council, as well as the six IPA-elected representatives to the Permanent Council, for
2015–2019 will be open from 10 August 2014 to 10 October 2014. Elections for both the IPA
Council and Permanent Council will be held in November–December 2014. Twenty members
of the IPA Council will be elected; the Council-elect will then elect 10 additional members
in March 2015. The new Council (30 members) will elect the Executive Committee in June
2015.

Members are asked to submit nominations for the IPA Council and the Permanent Council
to the Secretary (keating@humnet.ucla.edu). Nominees must be members of the Association
and should agree in advance to stand for election.

Patricia A. Keating
Secretary
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INCORPORATION OF THE INTERNATIONAL PHONETIC ASSOCIATION

On 22 February 2014, the IPA Council voted to form a limited company, ‘The International
Phonetic Association Ltd', in the UK. By the time of publication of this issue of the Journal,
the Association expects to have completed all necessary steps to do so. Incorporation will
make banking much easier for the Association, but should have no effect on members or on
how the Association conducts its affairs.

Patricia A. Keating
Secretary
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